                             
  May 19-23, 2014
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Reading Logs
Reading Logs are due Thursday.  They should be filled and signed by a parent to be valid.

Homework
There will be no written homework this week or next. 
   Cruise Ship
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On Wednesday we will be touring a Cruise ship.  We are invited to tour and eat lunch.  This is a special treat offered yearly only to 5th Graders.  I need to stress to the students that this is a time when the students should remember that manners and mature behavior is expected and required. This field trip is a privilege, and we are guests of the ship.  The students are expected to dress nicely and remember their very best manners. We have been invited back year after year, only because our students in the past have remembered to be especially polite. Parents, please stress to your students what the expectations are as ambassadors of our school and representatives of our town and our families.  

The bus for the tour will pick us up at 9:45 and we will return to school at 1:30. Thank you in advance to our chaperones, Eric Oliphant and Lisa Hutton for helping us out, maintaining order, and being our “manners monitors.”
Subjects

This week the students will be taking final assessments for the year.  In Writing the students will be working on their final writing assessment. 

YEARBOOKS
Don’t forget to get your order in for yearbooks.  As 5th graders it is their last year at KGH, and it would be great for them to have this final memory record of their grade school years. The cost is $16.00. Get your YEARBOOK soon they are almost gone.  
[image: image4.wmf]End-of-Year Carnival – Parent Help Needed, Please Keet Gooshi Heen Elementary School will be holding its  Annual Keet Kids Carnival.  On the last day of school, each of the grades will be going to the gymnasium to play carnival games, dunking teachers, do a cupcake walk, and face painting.  This is an exciting event and a wonderful way to end the school year!  
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CLASSROOM AND SCHOOL LIBRARIES

Many students have checked books out of my library and the school library that have not yet been returned.  Parents please look around your home and help your child locate the books that belong to the school and the classroom so that they may be returned. 

There is a charge for missing books and report cards will be withheld until fines are paid. 

Mock Trial

On Friday at 10:00 we will be going to the courthouse to attend a Mock Trial in celebration of Law Day.  The students will get to see how a trial is set up with lawyers presenting their cases for the defense and prosecution.  The case will be presenting two different view points of a student level situation. 
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COMING UP

May 22- Reading Logs Due

May 21 – Cruise Ship visit

May 22 – Talent Show 6PM
May 27 – Cleaning Day

May 28 Last Day Dismiss 12:30

             (no lunch served)

Sandy Bradshaw   966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
